
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
		
 
 
 
12 September 2017 

The Fall returns to Baxter theatre by popular demand 
 	
Fresh from its resounding success at the prestigious Edinburgh Fringe Festival in Scotland, The 
Fall returns to the Baxter theatre for a short season, having received two top awards, four 5-
star reviews and standing ovations at every performance.	
 	
The candid piece of workshop theatre took South Africa by storm and is based on the 
experiences of seven UCT graduates during the Rhodes Must Fall protests and subsequent 
student movements.	
 	
The plays hopes to create dialogue around issues of race, class, gender, sexism, colonialism 
and ideologies of patriarchy in the wake of global events that remind us these are vital and 
urgent topics all over the world. 
	
The Fall shows from 12 to 21 September at 19:30 every evening. There is an age restriction 
of 16 years. 
	
To make a booking, please click here.	
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